
How to apply for 2024 funds:
Thank you to all who donated to local charities through a Deadwood parking 

meter, kiosk or the� Deadwood Parking Ramp. Any local non-profit group, 
club, youth organization, etc. that would like to be considered� for 
funding is encouraged to submit a one page request letter to the 

City of Deadwood by noon on January 30.  
 

Request Requirements: Letter should include the organization’s name, how they serve 
our community and� amount requested. The deadline is noon on January 30. Submit 

the letter by mailed or in person to the �Deadwood Finance Office at 102 Sherman St., 
Deadwood, SD 57732 �Attn: Jessicca or email to jessicca@cityofdeadwood.com.

   The Deadwood City Commission will review all requests and recipients 
will be named during� the Commission meeting Tuesday, February 18. 

Commission meetings begin at 5pm, at City Hall.

Park free
in Deadwood this Holiday Season
help local charities


